
Harding, R.H. January 8, 1898 

R.H.Harding to James J. Hill. 

U iscusses maintenance on the Kalispell and 
Cascade Divisions of the Great Northern Road. 
Believes there is too much trouble on the 
Kalispell uivision and believes "it will be 
necessary to place somebody in charge of the 
division who has knowledge of general outside 
work and is capable of judging when work is 
being done properly and to advantage." 
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